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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 
This notice applies to your Clek Olli or Ozzi Backless Booster Car Seat 

 
NHTSA Recall 22C-002 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 

Dear Clek Olli or Ozzi Backless Booster Car Seat Owner, 
 
Clek, Inc. (Clek) has decided that a non-compliance which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain Clek Olli 
and Clek Ozzi Backless Booster Car Seats manufactured between January 20, 2020 and May 10, 2022. As our 
records show that you have registered as an owner of a Clek Olli or Ozzi Backless Booster Car Seat within the 
affected production date range, we are sending you this recall notice to advise you of a repair kit being made 
available to correct the issue. 
 
Clek Olli booster car seats affected:  

Model Name:  OLLI 
Manufactured on:  2020/01/20 - 2022/05/10 

 
Clek Ozzi booster car seats affected:  

Model Name:  OZZI 
Manufactured on:  2020/03/01 - 2022/05/10 
 

 
 
 
Description of the non-compliance: 
Clek has determined that an illustration showing the vehicle belt routing diagram was not 
properly displayed on the booster car seats warning label.   
 
 
Remedy of the non-compliance:  
Included with this letter is a label that shows the required vehicle belt routing illustration. 
Please follow the instructions below to affix this label to your booster car seat.  

 
Step 1 – Clean the area where the label is to be applied.  See Figure 3 
 
Step 2 – Remove the label backing exposing the adhesive. 

 
Step 3 – Apply the label to the side of the plastic armrest. 

 
Step 4 – Slide your thumb or finger over the label applying  
pressure to ensure the label is properly affixed to the plastic 

 
 
If you believe that Clek has failed or is unable to remedy the label non-compliance without 
charge or within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a complaint to the 
Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE., 
Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 
1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.nhtsa.gov. 
 
Thank you!  
Clek Customer Service Team 


